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Sunday 22nd May 2016 

The Most Holy Trinity 

MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS 

 
The Most Holy Trinity 
Saturday Vigil 21st  5.30p.m St Philip’s Special Intention (KW) 

Sunday 22nd   9.30a.m St Mary’s Fr Joe Travers (Dec.) 

  11.00a.m Immaculate Heart John McDine (Sick) 

Monday 23rd  9.15a.m Immaculate Heart  Celebration of the Word & Holy Communion 

Tuesday 24th 7.00p.m Immaculate Heart John and Nancy Mulligan  (Dec. Anniv.) 

Wednesday 25th 10.00a.m St Philip’s Dec Priests and Parishioners 

Thursday 26th 9.30a.m  St Mary’s Nelly Atherton  (Dec.) 

Friday 27th 10.00a.m St Mary’s Peter Forshaw  (Anniv.) 

 

The Body and Blood of Christ  

Vigil Saturday 28th  5.30pm St Philip’s Private Intention 

Sunday 29th   9.30am St Mary’s Joyce Carrick (Anniv.) 

 11.00am Immaculate Heart Norma and John McDine  (W Anniv.) 

 

Feast Day This Week: 

 
Wednesday – St Bede the Venerable, Thursday – St Philip Neri, Friday – St Augustine of Canterbury 

 

Diocesan ‘Forward Together in Hope’ Prayer (3 Year Review Programme) 
This prayer will be said by the parish at the end of each Mass 
Glory be to the Father – in whom we live and move and have our being.  
Glory be to the Son – whose name we bear and who calls each of us to be his disciples; to build his Kingdom 
and to go out into the world and bear its fruit.  
Glory be to the Holy Spirit – pouring out grace and guidance, forming us and renewing us. Inspire us all in the 
Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle to live the Gospel, be open to change and move forward together in hope. 
Amen. 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:  Saturday at St Philip’s Church 4.45pm – 5.15pm, Tuesday Immaculate 
Heart Church 6.30pm – 7.00pm and St Mary’s Friday 9.30am – 10.00am.  
 
SICK AND IN NEED OF PRAYER:  Please pray for Marjorie Gray, James Roach, David Roach, Luke Roach, 
Emily Keane, Bernadette Kebell, Christine Taylor, Terry Gardner, Alan Crame, Pauline Mulholland, Margaret 
Lyddieth, Sheila Rickerby, Susan Wall, Paul Leonard, Kathleen Bruce, Barbara Stephenson, Peter 
McLoughlin, Josie O’Keefe, Isaac Dawson (aged 5), Edna Murray, Margaret Woodhall, Ray Deponio, Astrid 
Muse (Gower), Ann Camozzi, Mary Melia, John McDine, Lesley Gough, Susan Walker, John Collier and John-
Paul Mulholland, Kai Thompson (9 months)). May our Blessed Lady, Mother of all the sick. Pray for them. 
Amen.   
 
CONGRATULATIONS to Grace Jeanette Lawlor, who will be baptised on Sunday at Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Church. May God bring to fulfilment the good work he has begun in her. 
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS… 

 
 

RETIRING COLLECTION  
 
YOUTH INITIATIVE – DEANERY MEETING:  There will be a meeting on Thursday 26th May at 7pm at 
Immaculate Heart Church for all those interested in encouraging our youth back into Church and become more 
actively involved with the Youth Ministry Team. 
The Chaplain from St Thomas More School and Mary Hughes the Coordinator of the YMT will both be there. 
This issue of bringing the youth back to our Churches was raised by our 3 churches in the questionnaires of 
Forward Together in Hope.  This could be a chance to voice your ideas and hear others. 
Without our youth, where will our Churches be in 30 years’ time? 
 
TAKE TIME OUT – CORPUS CHRISTI HOLY HOUR:  Sunday 29th May, 5.00pm – 6.00pm in Immaculate 
Heart Church. Come along for prayers to the Holy Spirit, adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, the Rosary and 
reflective music. Like the early Christians, let us celebrate the gift of Jesus in the Eucharist and seek healing 
and strength with the outpouring of the Holy Spirit. 
 
SAFEGUARDING GUIDELINES:  There is a copy of the Hexham and Newcastle Diocese Safeguarding 
Guidelines in each of our churches. The diocese takes the safeguarding of all people, in particular children and 
vulnerable adults very seriously. Therefore please make yourself aware of where these guidelines are. You will 
find on the last page some useful contact details and also your local safeguarding representative. These are, 
at Immaculate Heart of Mary - Angela Bell; St Mary's - Mrs. Mary McMillan; St Philip Neri - Denise Hebron. 
 
 

GENERAL INFORMATION… 
LAY TRAINING FUND  
 This Fund will remain open until 12th June for any private donations. 

 

COFFEE MORNING AT IMMACULATE HEART CHURCH  Last Saturday’s Coffee morning raised £1,040.00 
This amount will be equally split between the HCPT Lourdes Group 41 and Balamma Satram India Project, 
South India. A big thank you to all who supported and attended this event. Well done! Fr Jeff.  
 
ST HILDA’S DIOCESAN RESOURCE CENTRE Can you help the centre; they are looking for a statue and 
benches to put in their garden. They are also looking for volunteers to ticket and sort books and welcome 
people who call in. Please see the poster at the back of church for further details. 
 
FR MICHAEL’S 80TH BIRTHDAY Fr Michael will be celebrating becoming a very young 80 next month; we 
would like to invite you to join him in St Mary’s hall on Sunday June 12th at 12.30 for a shared lunch in great 
company. Please, sign the sheet at the back of each church by the previous Sunday if you would like to come 
so we have an idea of numbers. 
 
QUEEN ELIZABETH HOSPITAL CHAPLAINCY:  Please notify the chaplains if you or a member of your 
family go in to hospital and would like to receive the Blessed Sacrament or a visit, as due to data protection 
they are not informed of the religion of any admitted patients. The Chaplaincy tel no. is (0191) 4452072. This is 
a confidential answering machine number. 
 
CARE HOME VISITS:  At times parishioners may move into a care home within their parishes or come from 
outside parishes. Due to data protection, a priest cannot know that someone would like a visit unless the 
person themselves or a family member informs the parish priest of this. Please contact a Parish Priest via their 
website or the telephone number/email address on the bulletin. 
 
ITEMS FOR THE BULLETIN:  If you would like a notice put in the bulletin, please have them in by Tuesday 
evening at the latest. Either email to stmarysphilip@aol.co.uk or post through the letterbox at Immaculate 
Heart.  
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